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CTGA - 中華高協

Re: Inquiry about the "Young Guns Match Play" Schedule

Hi Lian, 

Thanks for your e-mail. 
We all are fine at the moment although Korea is now facing the 2nd wave of Covid-19 around the peninsula. 
Hope this will goes as smooth as possible. 

I've talked to a man in charge of the Young Guns Match from the Crowning and I was told that this year, it will go as 
a plan but without any international invitations.  

The virus has brought a lot of difficulties to host an international event not only the virus itself but also travelling 
restriction as well which means all visitors into Korea must do self-isolation at least 14 days including Korean people. 
Therefore the organizing committee made a difficult decision not to invite any international players only this year. 

Through this year, all 3 co-sanction events with the Asian Tour has been also on the same decision due to the 
travelling restriction and the Asian Tour policy too. We hope that you can understand this decision and they eagely 
wish to welcome your team next year if the situation gets better.  

Please let me know if any further information needed.  
Stay safe and healthy and please give our best regards to everyone at the CTGA. 

Kind regards, 
Won   
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